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M . and Mrs. Thomas Vande Burgt ::if:-St)3 J IlS '3
1 01 Broad River Drive
B aufort, South Carolina 29906

D ar Mr. and Mrs. Vande Burgt:
I
I It is my understanding that you had a productive meeting with some of our District Six

st ff on Monday, September 22, 2014, concerning the ditch;on the right of way in front of your
p operty.

Iam pleased to learn that you have agreed to pipe this ditch in cooperation with our local
aintenance office. This should help address your aesthetic concerns while allowing the
epartment to insure drainage is maintained throughout your neighborhood. Maurice Allen in

o r Beaufort Maintenance office will be providing technical assistance to you concerning the
aterials you will need to purchase for this project. Maurice and Antonio Shuler will assist you
obtaining an encroachment permit as well as scheduling our participation.

We look forward to working with you, and coordinating the work to insure the finished
r sult will be what you expect and can be proud of. Please feel free to contact our staff at the
eaufort Office, 843-524-7255 or Michael Black at the District Office, 843-746-6715 with any
uestions you may have.
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